Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:40:26 PM

From: Black, Cheryl - RD, Washington, DC

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 11:35:04 AM

To: Mark Hite

Subject: RE: Big Rivers/RUS meeting of March 20 at 10:00am EST
Importance: Normal

You can call Cheryl Black at 202-720-1439 or Karen Dixon at 202-720-5434. We have
2 hours blocked out the meeting.

Thanks

Cheryl D. Black Secretary

Rural Development

U.S. Department of Agriculture

Power Supply Division

Rural Utilities Service-Electric Program

1400 Independence Avenue, S.W. | Washington, DC 20250
202-720-1439 (Phone) | 202-720-1401 (Fax)

www.rurdev.usda.gov

"Committed to the future of rural communities"

"Estamos dedicados al futuro de las communidades rurales"

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this e-mail message, including any
attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information which must be protected from public disclosure.
Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, any disclosure or use of this information by you is strictly prohibited,;
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the original e-mail message.


mailto:Cheryl.Black@wdc.usda.gov
mailto:Mark.Hite@bigrivers.com

From: Mark Hite [mailto:Mark.Hite @bigrivers.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 10:13 AM

To: Vu, Victor - RD, Washington, DC

Cc: Black, Cheryl - RD, Washington, DC

Subject: Big Rivers/RUS meeting of March 20 at 10:00am EST

Victor, we look forward to meeting with you next Tuesday at 10am EST. Attached is the
PowerPoint prepared to lead the discussion, which includes our proposed agenda.
We'll be bringing 15 copies, so you need not make copies. We’'ll also bring the two
letters recently sent to you... the first regarding Big Rivers’ 2012 environmental
compliance plan (ECP) for CSAPR and MATS and the second regarding Big Rivers’
plan to refinance a portion of the RUS Series A Note.

There will be four folks representing Big Rivers... Mark Bailey, President & CEP, Bob
Berry, VP Production, Jim Miller, Corporate Counsel of Sullivan, Mountjoy, Stainback &
Miller, and 1. Upon our arrival at the USDA, upon entry, should we ask for you? Should
we dial a certain telephone number? We are assuming the meeting will last about 2
hours.

Comments welcome.

Thank you,

Mark

Mark A. Hite, CPA

VP Accounting & Interim CFO
Big Rivers Electric Corporation
201 Third St.

Henderson, KY 42420
270-827-2561 (corporate)

270-844-6149 (office)



270-577-6815 (mobile)
812-853-0405 (home)

mhite@bigrivers.com

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the person or entity
to which it is directly addressed or copied. It may contain material of confidential and/or
private nature. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of
any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is not allowed. If you receive this message and the information
contained therein by error, please contact the sender and delete the material from
your/any storage medium.

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the
intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or
disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to
civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete the email immediately.



